
 

 

 

April 21, 2020 

 

Dear ECH Families,  

 

As you may be aware, Episcopal SeniorLife Communities is a part of the Alliance for Senior Care 

along with Friendly Senior Living, Jewish Senior Life, St. Ann’s Community and St. John’s Home.  

It was reported yesterday on the local news that “COVID-19 has struck each of the five nursing 

homes that make up the Alliance for Senior Care, a group that represents a third of all nursing 

home beds in the Rochester community.”  To clarify, the Alliance nursing homes have all been 

impacted (or “struck”) by the emergence of COVID-19 – whether it’s a change in procedures, 

restricted visitation, presence of cases – however here at the Episcopal Church Home, as of 

today, Tuesday, April 21, there are no positive cases of COVID-19 with any residents or staff 

members.  Should this status change you will be notified by phone as soon as we learn of the 

information.  Additional correspondence will be sent via email or direct mail.   

 

We will hold our weekly family call again tomorrow at 12:00 p.m. and hope you can tune in - 

United States: +1 (312) 757-3121/Access Code: 847-361-053 

 

If you have any questions or concerns prior to that, please contact me at (585) 546-8439 x3106 

or email ateugeman@EpiscopalSeniorLife.org.  Thank you for your continued support during 

this time.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Amanda Teugeman 

VP of Healthcare Services/ECH Administrator 

tel:+13127573121,,847361053

